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Kolarik, Mark

From: Kolarik, Mark

Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 8:43 AM

To: Toomians, Kristinae

Cc: Jones, Jessica; Murray, Susie; Bisla, Sachnoor; Briscoe, Jandon

Subject: ZA Late Correspondence - 8/1/24

Attachments: More Late Correspondence.pdf

Good morning Kris�nae, 

 

Addi�onal documents have been added to today’s 8/1/24 Regular Agenda. Please see the a"ached late correspondence, 

regarding: 

 

Public Hearing - Item 6.1 – Revoca�on of SVR24-060 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mark Kolarik | Senior Administra�ve Assistant 

Planning & Economic Development | Administra�on 

100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Room 3 | Santa Rosa, CA 95404 

Tel. (707) 543-4663 
 

 
 



From: Rick Abbott
To: Jones, Jessica
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Revocation of SVR24-060, Agenda Item 6.1 for 8/1/24 Zoning Administrator Meeting To: "Jones,

Jessica" <jjones@srcity.org>
Date: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 3:59:25 PM

Jessica, Please follow through with the revocation of the STR permit for this property. These owners have been
some of the most egregious violators of the STR ordinance. They have consistently ignored provisions of both the
STR ordinance and the building code. Their actions have created an ongoing nightmare for all their neighbors. All of
us who have been actively involved with the STR issue over the past few years have found these owners to be some
of, if not the most, disrespectful of both the neighbors and the ordinances of the city. Please, please, please shut
them down. Rick Abbott
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From: Rob Senn
To: Jones, Jessica
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Revocation of short term rental permit: 1611 Manzanita Ave
Date: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 4:19:40 PM

I am sending this note to strongly support the revocation of the STR permit for 1611 Manzanita Ave.

The owners of this property have subjected the neighborhood to a SIGNIFICANT number of abuses during their
operation, most of which have been identified to the city enforcement system, to no avail.

The behavior of this operator is the textbook story of the very worst nightmare activity for a neighborhood, and they
should not be allowed to continue.

Please deny their appeal and revoke the STR permit.

Thank you.

Rob Senn


